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Please vote no on stopping our right to vote by mail. This is the most efficient way 

that allows American citizens in Oregon to vote. It makes it possible for those who 

cannot make it easily to the polls. This will result in long lines and wait times that not 

everyone is able to do. Cause more staff needed at the polls.Why would we make 

voting more difficult? The intent of this bill is to limit the amount of people that can 

vote. It is critical that we do not infringe on the right to vote of American citizen in 

Oregon or anywhere.  

 


